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For sharing this week children should bring in or tell us about something unusual they found at the beach.
Next week children can bring or tell us about a favorite toy.

SWIMMING
	We’ll be swimming on Wednesday of this week.  Please be sure your child has swimwear and a towel at school.

MATH HOMEWORK
	We won’t have math homework this week.

SPELLING
	Spelling words are attached for students in grades one through five.  The homework is explained below.
Monday:  Cut, sort, explain 
Tuesday:  Sort and write
Wednesday:  Adult reads, child writes in correct category, fix as needed
Thursday:  Sort, glue, add two
We’ll test on the words on Friday. 

FIELD TRIP
	On Friday of this week, we’ll be taking another field trip.  This time we will be learning about watersheds and how our town gets clean drinking water.  We’ll walk from the school to the water treatment plant.  We’ll get a tour of the place and then head back to school.  On the way back, we’ll stop at Susan Lake to learn about watersheds.
	Look for that permission slip to come home tomorrow.  It would be great if you could send it back as soon as possible.

SOCIAL STUDIES
	Younger students will continue to learn about culture this week.
	The older students continue their study of World War II.

MATH
	The kindergarteners, first graders, and second graders will continue to learn about concepts that weren’t addressed in their math books.
	Third graders are working on the last chapter in their textbook.  They will be learning about the associative and distributive properties.
	Students doing fourth grade math will be testing on their final chapter this week.
	Fifth grade math students are learning about metric measurement.
	Students working on sixth grade math have completed that textbook.  They are beginning the seventh grade book.  It starts out by reviewing concepts from the earlier book!
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